anne Baldwin

From: Peter Higgins

Sent: 27 April 2021 08:40

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application No 21/01123/F

Attachments: Hatch End CDC objection letter.docx; Death of Business Parks.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr Pecford

Many thanks for writing to me about the Hatch End Development in Middle Aston.

| attach my objections in the letter above, but in summary this unsuitable scheme:
1) Will cause disastrous transport issues in both Steeple Aston & Middle Aston
2) In doing so threatens the safety of the children at Dr Radcliffe’s School

3) As people Work From Home the need for such premises is almost non-existent

See an article from the Times 20 April 2021 outlining the death of Business Parks. Please show some common
sense. Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Peter Higgins
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